
Flood Relief 

 Soon after the Chennai floods in the month of December 2015, SMCDRIVE came 

to the rescue of many marginalized people who were affected by the floods in the 

nearby slum communities of the College, namely Thiruvikakudiirupu, 

M.K.RadhaNagar, GangaikaraiPuram, S.S.Puram, Nakeeran Nagar, and MKR 

Nagar. Immediately after College reopened, the relief work was started by the 

BSW students and the II MSW field work students placed at SMCDRIVE. With the 

help of Bhoomika Trust, a non-governmental organization, the students 

networked with Chennai Volunteers and personally visited the nearby flood-

affected slum communities. A need-based assessment survey was then carried 

out.  

  


